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Dear Parents,

Wow - what a fantastic week we’ve had!! The whole school visited Bridge Mill over the last couple of

days and had a wonderful experience pond dipping, hunting for frogs and re-enacting ‘The Little Red

Hen’ or building Iron-Age houses! As always, the children were a delight to take out and certainly

embraced every opportunity!

The highlight of the week for all as certainly been our traditional school camp!! Both classes were

fantastic and all enjoyed a night under the stars - cooking pizzas, toasting marshmallows, performing in

talent shows! Again this year, children from Year 1 – Year 6 camped – for several it was their first time.

It made us very proud! Huge thanks to the children for being such stars and making the experience

such a positive one….to you all for your support in providing and setting up tents etc…and also to Mrs

Billing, Mrs Gilman, Tracy and Miss Kinver for their enthusiasm and commitment. We couldn’t do it

without them!

Today we have had our new Reception families join us with our current Reception families for outdoor

learning fun on the field! We are so lucky to have such an amazing resource. It was lovely for the

families and children to meet! We are excited about them joining us in September.

The rest of the school enjoyed a really great workshop on ‘Climate change and Oceans’ workshop!

Great stuff!

Many thanks to our amazing PTA who will be holding the colour run and barbeque after school. They

do a tremendous job – and play a really important role in funding books/ experiences / resources for

our school. They are a really friendly, supportive bunch and would really appreciate involvement as

many as possible. Please chat if you could offer your support in some way.

Finally, we wish you all a lovely weekend! As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you should

have any queries or concerns.

Very best wishes

Mrs Davies kdavies@andaras.org
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Dates for Your Diary Forthcoming events

Brilliance at Boyton: This week’s Stars Attendance (Target 96% or above)
Whole School to Date 93.47%

Acorns
This Week

73.02%

Birch 
This Week

74.6%

Chestnut
This Week

95.65%

Acorn / Birch

Chestnuts – Reeva,  Bella and Ryan

Monday 15th July – reports home

Monday 15th July – New Reception children 1.15 – 3pm

Tuesday 16th July – New Reception children 9.30 – 1.15pm

Friday 12th July – Climate change and oceans workshop – Chestnuts 

Class

Friday 19th July - Whole School breakfast / Carl Tinkler in – First Aid 

Workshops (Y2- Y6)

Tuesday 23rd July – Leaver’s day / last day of term

15th/ 16th July – Y6 Transition days to Launceston 
College

All of Birch and Charlotte 



Useful Information

Safeguarding

● All children have a right to be safe, no matter 
who they are or what their circumstances.

● Keeping children safe is everyone’s 
responsibility.

● If you are concerned about a child, please 
speak to one of the Designated safeguarding 
Leads. If a child is in immediate danger 
contact the police on 999.

Useful numbers

Early Help Hub 01872 322277

Citizens Advice 0344 411 1444

NSPCC 0808 800 5000

Childline 0800 1111

Addiction: Drug and Alcohol support 01579 340616 (24hrs)

Multi-Agency Referral Unit (MARU)

0300 123 1116 

(If you are concerned about a child’s 

safety)

School Clubs

Breakfast Club:

At Boyton, we are really lucky to have a fantastic Breakfast Club run by Tracy 
or Mrs Billing. Children can be dropped off from 8.15am and have a choice of 
breakfasts including cereals, toast, etc. It costs £2 a session. If you would like to 
book your child in, please let Mrs Basford in the school office know.

secretary@boyton.cornwall.sch.uk

After School Clubs Summer Term 2024:

No clubs WB 15th July ‘24

Monday

Film Club – Miss Kinver

Wednesday

Eco / Sustainability club – Mrs Davies / Mrs Gilman or Miss Kinver!

Thursday

Football / Mountain biking club - Caja

Jane Gilman

Deputy Safeguarding Lead

Katherine Davies

Safeguarding Lead



We have had a an amazing week in Acorns and Birch class this week! On Wednesday, we visited 

Bridge Mill where we woke up the chickens, fed the sheep, went pond dipping, found frogs, toads 

and moths in the field and finished the morning re-enacting the story, “Rosie’s Walk”.

The year 1s and 2s stayed at school for our camping adventure that night and had a fantastic 

time!  We made our own pizzas for tea, melted marshmallows around the fire, drank hot chocolate 

and even had our own performances in “Boyton’s Got Talent”!

Birch children have completed their fact files about the Great Fire of London in English and Acorns 

have been doing some brilliant activities related to their Drawing Club text, “The Tiger Who Came 

to Tea”.  They made their own stick puppets and created a puppet show to retell the story to an 

audience – it was amazing!

Everyone enjoyed our last Wild Tribe session with Caja this week, where they had another fire and 

had some delicious treats!

Don’t forget to get your Friday book from our pink basket at the end of the day to share with your 

child!

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know!

Have a lovely weekend!

Mrs. Gilman

Acorn/Birch Class Update



What a busy week we’ve had!! In English, we have been reading the story ‘Tar Beach’ and 
explored how to use inverted commas and apostrophes accurately. The children have started 

to develop an understanding of the layout and format used in play scripts – ready to write 
their own next week!
In Maths this week, the Yr 3/4 children have calculated perimeter on a grid and how to work 
out perimeters in rectangles. Whereas, Yr 5/6 have converted time and measure such as 
imperial and metric. 
In DT, we have also been learning to create some tricky mechanisms for a pop-up page to 
illustrate part of ‘The Wild Robot’ story. We have had some really creative efforts!
Our trip to Bridge Mill was a great success again - pond dipping, exploring the meadows for 
wildlife and building iron age buildings, Our school camps were also super- split over two nights 
– where the children performed in talent shows, had marshmallows over the campfire and 
camped out! We were really impressed with the enthusiasm and behaviour of all.
I’m sure all will sleep well this weekend!

Wishing you a lovely weekend – Miss Kinver and Mrs Davies

Chestnut Class Update





Whole School Breakfast!!!!
Friday 19thJuly @8.15 am 

£ 1  each (even if FSM)

This will include 

Juice Apple or Milkshake

Mini pancakes 

Toast (Jam, Honey or just butter)

Fruit -Strawberries, blueberries, grapes and banana.

Cereal -Rice Krispies, Cornflakes

Please bring cash in to Class or Office by 16thJuly!!

Thank you!



Bude Leisure Centre offer!!

As we are a school that swims with Bude pool, they have an 

amazing deal for us! 

If  you would like your child to start swimming lessons at Bude

Leisure Centre, use the code  ‘25School’ and get 25% off your first 

payment!

25% off swimming lessons!





New Menu for September 



School Calendar 2023/2024



School Calendar 2024/2025


